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Connecting Avenue C: Walking and Cycling Improvement 
Project 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That direction of City Council issue. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on December 5, 
2023, considered a report of the Transportation and Construction Division regarding the 
above.  Letters from Mike Winter, Walking Saskatoon and Jason Hanson were also 
considered.  
 
The Committee received presentations from the following speakers: 

 Trent Lalonde, TA Lalonde Transport; 

 Mike Lee, First Choice Flooring; 

 Jennifer Giocoli, Precision Auto Body; and 

 Keith Moen, NSBA, Saskatoon’s Business Association. 
 
Your Committee is referring this to City Council for consideration and direction. 
 
Attachment 
December 5, 2023 report of the Transportation and Construction Division. 
November 30, 2023 letter of Trent Lalonde, TA Lalonde Transport 
December 4, 2023 letter of Mike Lee, First Choice Flooring 
December 4, 2023 letter of Jennifer Giocoli, Precision Auto Body 
December 4, 2023 letter of Keith Moen, NSBA, Saskatoon’s Business Association. 
December 1, 2023 letter of Jason Hanson 
December 3, 2023 letter of Mike Winter, Walking Saskatoon 
 


